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PRIME MINISTER SENDS HER BEST WISHES FOR NATIONAL DAY 
 
HM Government of Gibraltar was pleased to hear that, during this morning's Prime Minister's 
Question Time in the House of Commons, Bob Neill MP asked the Prime Minister if it was her 
Government’s full resolve that Gibraltar and its people ‘will be fully included in all aspects of the 
withdrawal negotiations and future arrangements and that no other party will have any veto on 
that?’ 
  
Prime Minister Theresa May responded by saying that she was ‘very happy to give him that 
reassurance and that commitment on behalf of (her) Government and that she sends her best 
wishes to the people of Gibraltar for their celebrations on 10th September.’ 
  
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo said, ‘I was delighted to hear our friend Bob Neill raise 
the questions and even more delighted to hear the Prime Minister’s reply.  Of course, I welcome 
both her reassurances and her best wishes for National Day.’ 
  
Note to Editors: 
 
A relevant clip of Prime Minister’s Questions Time can be found at https://goo.gl/7ZPkxB  
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